
Newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home 

October 2012 

 

Dear friends and supporters,  

 

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the 

Camillian Children’s Home for October 2012. This month our 

children had the vacation from the school. They had more time 

to for all the activities and enjoyed playing fun games with all 

the kind people when they came to organize the activity for us. 
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On the 4
th
 of October Mr.Daniel Heb from Germany arrived to 

be a volunteer, helping with all the jobs caring for our patients 

in the PCU (Palliative Care Unit) at the Camillian Social Center 

Rayong for a month. Thank you for helping our activities at the 

center. God bless him. 

 

   
 


